
 

18.09.20 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are really pleased to let you know that Nature School sessions will begin from next week. These 

sessions will take place in a newly created area at the back of school.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, the children have had a short group time with Mrs McDonald to chat about the sorts of 

activities they might be doing. They are all very excited!  

Thank you to everyone who has already sent waterproofs and wellies into school. It would be really 

helpful, if you have not been able to do this already, if you could send them as soon as possible. 

Please remember to name both the wellies and waterproofs.  

 

In the past all our children have loved Nature School so we are sure they are going to have a great 

time.  

Our new Fire Circle Our Creative Space 

Our First Ever Outdoor Toilet Trial!  
There’s plenty of space to 

Investigate and Explore 


